Planning & Land Use Department

Town of Barrington
PO Box 660

333 Calef Highway
Barrington, NH 03825
603.664.0195
barrplan@metrocast.net
barrplan@gmail.com

NOTICE OF CONTINUATION
September 29, 2015

Suzanne L. Shneider
705 500 SE Mizner Boulevard
Boca Raton, FL 33432

Re: 118-54-GR-ZBA (Owner: Suzanne L. Shneider) Request by applicant to request a variance
from Article 4 Dimensional Requirements Table 2 to expand an existing 3 bedroom footprint to
be as close as 23.3" on west side and 26.9’ on southerly front yard as close as 11.4’ on west
front yard and 8.8" with proposed ramp; as close as 14.4' on west front yard and as close as
9.2’ south side yard with a proposed ramp. This lot is located at 75 Bulley Road on a .157 acre
site (Map 118 Lot 54) in the General Residential (GR) Zoning District. By: David Vincent, LLS,
Land Surveying Services; P.O. Box 7418, Rochester, NH 03839-7418

Dear applicant:

This is to inform you that the Barrington Zoning Board at its September 23, 2015 meeting
CONTINUED the application referenced above to the October 21, 2015 meeting.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely, :
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Marcia J. Gasses

Town Planner & Land Use Administrator

cc: David Vincent
KBRCO Energy Efficient Home Designs
file



